
 

WATAB TOWN PUBLIC HEARING 
PROPOSED ASSESSMENT: LAKE ANDREW ROAD IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

Tuesday, November 1, 2022, at 6:00 pm 
 
Board members present: Julie Johnson, Steve Wollak, Kathy Sauer  
 
Other’s present:  Mike Couri, Natasha Barber, Tom Kubat, Greg Johnson 
 
Total cost of the project to date: $966,287.71.  The proposed assessment is calculated on the original bond amount 
of $930,000.00.  The amount of the bond, $930,000.00, divided by 61 parcels equaling an assessment of 
$15,245.90 to each lot.   
 
Residents will be able to prepay the assessment to the Township without interest for a period of 30 days.  The last 
day to prepay will be December 1, 2022. 
 
Supervisor Johnson called the public hearing to order at 6:12 pm.  
 
Resident questioned if partial prepayments would be allowed.  The clerk will check with the County on procedure. 
 
Supervisor Wollak made a motion to close the public hearing; Supervisor Johnson seconded; motion carried. 
 
Adoption of Resolution 2022-22 adopting the Special Assessments.  Residents can prepay by December 1, 2022, 
without interest.  
 
Supervisor Wollak made a motion to approve Resolution 2022-22: Adopting Special Assessment; Supervisor 
Johnson seconded; motion carried. 
 
Supervisor Wollak made a motion to adjourn; Supervisor Johnson seconded; motion carried. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Kathy Sauer  
Township Clerk  
 
 
        
Julie Johnson, Board Chairperson    Date 
 
 
        
Kathy Sauer, Clerk    Date 

 


